
SAVE THE DATES! 
SEPTEMBER 13 – 15, 2024 

 
WHEN IT COMES TO TECHNOLOGY . . . WE’RE GOING . . 

.  

 
 

• FOR ITS 10TH ANNIVERSARY THE NATIONAL AA 
TECHNOLOGY WORKSHOP (NAATW) IS RETURING TO  
WHERE IT ALL BEGAN: ST. LOUS, MISSOURI. 
 

• JOIN US FOR A WEEKEND OF IN-DEPTH 
PRESENTATIONS, DISCUSSION AND FELLOWSHIP.  THE 
CALL FOR PRESENTATIONS, AS WELL AS IN-PERSON 
AND ONLINE REGISTRATION INFORMATION, IS 
FORTHCOMING.   
 

• OUR WEBSITE (NAATW.ORG) WILL BE UPDATED 
FREQUENTLY ABOUT WORKSHOP INFORMATION. 


